Go to Home

Rebecca Little - Candidate for D64 School Board

Thank you to PRTAA for the endorsement! Proud to be named alongside Carol Sales, Denise Pearl and Steve Blindauer. (Text below shared with permission.)

Dear Park Ridge Teacher Assistant (PRTAA) Members,

This is an urgent call to action for all of our PRTAA members. In recent weeks the PRTAA board has been researching and meeting with candidates for 3 open - 3 year posts, and 1 open - 2 year post, on the District 64 School Board. We have attended forums and reached out to other stakeholders, such as parents, teachers, and custodians, to make our final decision. Like the other stakeholders, we feel it is important that the candidates have the experience to understand how schools operate and the ability to listen to the people on the ground. We are excited to announce that we are going to support the following candidates: Denise Pearl, Steve Blindauer, Carol Sales for the 3 year post and Rebecca Little for 2 year term to the D64 School Board.

Why is this important?

We need school board members that understand the important role Teacher Assistants play in the daily lives of students in D64. We want board members to understand how hard we work for the students to make D64 a great school district that puts kids first and foremost. They need to know how their decisions can affect our working environment and the students we work with on a daily basis. Finally, we want to negotiate our next contract with members we feel respects us and value what we do for the students.

What can you do?

Vote April 2nd (if you live in Park Ridge)

Ask friends and family to support these candidates

Ask for yard signs

Please feel free to reach out to these candidates and let them know you are a proud PRTAA member and they have your support.

Thank you, Ann Heneghan Vice President, PRTAA PRTAA Through Us Children Thrive

March 26 at 5:17 PM · Public Like Page